
  

 

            3 February 2017 
Dear Resident,  
 
Construction of a blended ‘Copenhagen’ crossing on Dyers Hall Road  
 
I am writing to let you know that work to construct a new blended ‘Copenhagen’ crossing on Dyers 
Hall Road, at its junction with Grove Green Road will start on Monday 13 February.   
 
The blended ‘Copenhagen’ crossing design prioritises pedestrians at junctions, improves access for 
walking and cycling, and improves road safety.  
 
We sent you a leaflet last year explaining the results from the public consultation held in January 
2016, and when the works would start. You can find this leaflet online at 
www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/work-in-your-area/leytonstone-town-centre/public-consultation-results.  
 
Work will take place between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday, and will take around two weeks to 
complete, weather permitting. We will construct the blended ‘Copenhagen’ crossing in two halves to 
maintain access for vehicles and pedestrians. Temporary traffic management will be in place during 
this time to minimise disruption to travel. 
 
Please bear with us over the next few weeks so we can make these improvements to the area as 
soon as possible. Our contractors will be working to keep disruption to an absolute minimum and we 
will post regular construction updates online at www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/work-in-your-
area/leytonstone-town-centre. 
 
Thank you for your patience and in the meantime, if you would like to discuss the construction work 
further, please contact me on 020 8496 1017 or email simon.barrett@walthamforest.gov.uk.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Barrett 
Principal Engineer 
Design & Construction 
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